
Dear	Stakeholder,
	
As	part	of	our	Youth	Month	activities,	we	will	be	profiling	some	of	SASSETA	bursary
recipients	to	get	an	idea	of	what	Youth	Day	means	to	them	as	well	as	how	SASSETA
funding	has	changed	their	lives.	Please	meet	our	first	beneficiary	below:

Kattie	 has	 been	 a	 beneficiary	 of	 the	 SASSETA
bursary	since	her	second	year	and	cannot	express
how	grateful	she	is	for	the	opportunity,	“With	this
bursary,	 I	have	been	blessed	with	an	opportunity
to	 simply	be	a	 student	 and	 focus	on	excelling	 in
my	studies	instead	of	carrying	around	the	burden
of	funding	my	studies”	she	says..

Read	more..

Kattie	Banda

SASSETA	staff	celebrated	Youth	Day	on	Tuesday,	15	June	2021.	Kindly	click	below	link
to	view	pictures.

2021	Youth	Day	Celebration

Kindly	click	the	icons	to	follow	us.
Thank	you

YOUTH	MONTH	CELEBRATION:	SASSETA
BURSARY	RECIPIENTS

REFLECTIONS	:	SASSETA	YOUTH	DAY
CELEBRATION

PLEASE	FOLLOW	US	ON	OUR	SOCIAL
MEDIA	PLATFORMS
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CONTACT	DETAILS

Call	Centre	|	27	(0)11	087	5555
Switchboard	|	27	(0)11	087	5500

	
If	you	can't	reach	us	on	our	call	centre	number,	kindly	email	us

https://www.sasseta.org.za/bursary-recipient-kattie-banda/
http://www.sasseta.org.za/2021-youth-day-celebration/
https://www.facebook.com/sasseta/
https://twitter.com/sasseta1
https://www.linkedin.com/in/sasseta-seta/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkpdzYS_5CVA0QLGFC6DEpA


at		callcentre@sasseta.org.za

Physical	Address
Building	2,	Waterfall	Corporate	Campus,	74	Waterfall	Drive,	Midrand,	2090

Postal	Address
P.O.	Box	7612,	Halfway	House,	1685

FRAUD	HOTLINE
0800	701	701
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